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Dear Friends of Buffalo Prenatal Perinatal Network:

Like many organizations, we have started to normalize our operation since the pandemic
and we have continued our mission of reaching and caring for the underserved families of
WNY. Fortunately, our finances have stabilized with the return of funding from our major
state funders and we are excited to share highlights from the past year and some plans
ahead!

Our supporters invested more than $1.7 million in grant funding into our programs and staff
and clients. We are grateful to FANA, Key Bank, Many Faces of Mercy, New York State
Department of Health, The Community Foundation for Greater Buffalo, Bank of America,
Aerie Foundation, Five Star Bank, the Garman Foundation, WNY Highmark Blue Fund,
Florida International University, James H. Cummings Foundation, WNY Foundation, and
United Way for their direct financial support.

 Highlights from this past year:
Baby Café opened in August 2022
New partner, Neighborshare, provides $400 in funding every month to clients in need
Restarted in-person our yearly fundraiser, Great Baby Beginnings, plus our meat raffles
Received our first legacy (planned gift) bequest for the Dr. Amol Lele Fund
Our Fatherhood program expanded their group and classes to the Erie County Holding Center, a new location in
Lockport as well as partnering with the Department of Social Services. Additionally, the Fatherhood Program was
invited to consult for other Fatherhood Programs in the Bronx and Maryland

A LETTER FROM OUR BOARD PRESIDENT AND CEO

Our staff has been recognized for their leadership and dedication to the community, and we remain resolved to
continue to develop our services as the community needs and agency’s work evolves.  
 
We remain committed to the work we do and the change we make in the communities we serve. A huge thank you
to all of our partners, grant makers, government relationships, the Community Advisory Board, and especially our
Board of Directors who’s guidance, expertise, skills, and knowledge help lift our organization to new heights. 

A special thank you to our major funders: NYS Department of Health Division of Family Health, NYS Office of
Children and Family Services, the United Way, the Community Foundation of Greater Buffalo, the Blue Fund and
Florida International University. 

As has always been the adage of BPPN, “We must take care of our families wherever we find them”. Thank you all
for your support of the vital work we do for families across Western New York.  

LuAnne Brown
CEO

Aimee Gomlak
Board President

Wayfinder Moving Inc. is our essential partner in pick up and delivery of donated furniture for our clients. They pick
up at the homes of our donors and deliver to our clients
Our Community Health Worker program initiated a program with the Kaleida prenatal clinics to increase referrals 
Support groups began again on breastfeeding and general education topics. The Empowerment group continued
for our moms with postpartum depression and we are looking to expand to the Healthy Families group this year
Awareness has been enhanced about our agency with Pediatric and OB residents and DYC nursing students
shadowing our staff
Ensuring staff has support, we enrolled in the Child and Family Services EAP program 
Our Board held a retreat, facilitated by Lisa Schmidt, resulting in an updated Strategic Plan
The Consumer Advisory Board was initiated due to a new Department of Health Perinatal and Infant Community
Health Collaborative (PICHC) grant. The Advisory board has been receiving education and providing valuable
feedback to the agency and has triggered inclusion into the greater Board of Directors
Executive Coaching has begun for Supervisors as part of the BPPN Succession Plan
Our agency logo was redesigned to encompass the Buffalo Fatherhood Initiative
Funding received from the James H Cummings Foundation were utilized to buy blood pressure cuffs for a self-
monitored BP program for our pregnant and postpartum moms







Fathers & families enrolled  
To date, this year, we’ve served 486
fathers, children, and families!

Fatherhood professional development training: This year, during our
4th Annual Buffalo Fatherhood Initiative Conference: HOPE GIVER we
secured funding to train over 50 professionals from Say Yes Buffalo &
Buffalo Prenatal on the importance on engaging and serving men with
children. Additionally, this summer, our team provided training to SHORE
UP Inc. in Salisbury, MD and the Bronx Healthy Start Partnership in Bronx,
NY. This has allowed for relationship building outside of WNY and funding
to promote program growth. SHORE UP Inc. is a Community Action
agency that provided a variety of services to community members. 

Education & Social Connection Service Hours:  
To date, our department has provided 1,300 hours
of service to include fatherhood groups, personal
finance education, and individual support services. 

4th Annual Buffalo Fatherhood Initiative
Conference: Over 120 community members,
professionals, and fathers from the city of
Buffalo participated in this community event
and received giveaways. Buffalo Prenatal is
appreciative of the support from Youth Time
Foundation for helping to make this event
possible. 

1.3K



THE 19TH ANNUAL 
GREAT BABY BEGINNINGS

Great Baby Beginnings (GBB) 19th Annual event was held on July 20, 2022 at AcQua. 

Claudine Ewing, WGRZ-TV Weekend Anchor, was the Mistress of Ceremonies.

The following individuals and companies were recognized for their leadership in the field of

prenatal-perinatal health at the event:

Oishei Children’s Hospital Maternity Division

Dr. Zeyar Htun, DO

Pamela H. Schmidt MSN, RNC-OB, WHNP-BC, C-EFM

Wayfinder Moving Services

NeighborShare





FINANCIAL OVERVIEW
Annual Expenses

2021 - 2022

Funding Sources
2021 - 2022

Revenue Allocation Chart
2021 - 2022



PROUDLY 
FUNDED BY

THANK YOU!
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